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Attendees: 

• Andy Mitchell, (Thames Tideway) – chair 
• Ann Bentley, (Rider Levett Bucknall) 
• Brian Berry, (FMB) 
• Suzannah Nichol, (BuildUK) 

• Simon Rawlinson, (Arcadis) 
• Alasdair Reisner, (CECA) 

• Mark Reynolds, (Mace) 
• Hannah Vickers, (ACE)  

 

Apologies 
• Fergus Harradence, (BEIS) 

Secretariat 

• Stuart Young, (BEIS) 
• Peter Payne, (BEIS) 

Present by Invitation 

• Celine Van-Dooren, (PwC) 

 
 

 

 

1. Review of PMO report 

Agreed that the direction the PMO is taking is appropriate. 

• Maturity assessment slide: 

➢ Agreed that the style used is helpful; 

➢ A next-step indicator to get to the dotted line would be good; 
 

• TF Activities: 

➢ Shouldn’t it and the rest of the PMO report mirror the strategy?; 

➢ Continue what we are doing internally but refine the message externally 
to the industry; 
 

 
 



 

 
 

2. Data sharing capabilities 

• Keith Waller has sent links out to a sharepoint landing page for CLC data;  

• Celine has started to create the file structure which is now being populated; 

• Like it to be a repository for finished document, SCG will play around with 

the structure; 

• As a starting point just use it as a library of documents available elsewhere 

with the possibility to expand it later. Need to be clear on its purpose, 

content and approach. 

Action:  BEIS has asked for advice from BEIS FOI unit – could the documents 

be subject of FOI enquiries as it is not hosted by BEIS but by an external 

organisation?  

3. Views of Building Safety progress 

• Graham and Peter’s presentation to the TF earlier in the day highlighted 

good progress, with a clear focus. CLC needs to decide exactly what it would 

like to take forward, including the piece  around leadership and culture. . 

4. ConstructZero status and next steps 

• Overall lots of positive feedback from the GCB with offers of commitment 

and making of connections; 

• Hannah will create a governance structure, reflecting on the GCB meeting 

and where they can best add value; 

• COP Expression of Interest will be submitted by the 5 March deadline. 

 

5. AOB 

 

• Key risks – would be helpful if resourcing issues could be a key issue for 

discussion at a future meeting; 

• LSC – is it moving forward or is it something that needs an oversight?  

Hannah noted she needs to hand it over and informal conversations have 

already commenced.  

 


